
D I A R Y  D A T E SD I A R Y  D A T E SD I A R Y  D A T E S    

 JUNE 
Tues 23rd 

Y6 Induction Day at High Schools 

Wed 24th 

Y6 Induction Day  at High Schools 

Thurs 25th 

Class 3 Home Learning Due In 

Fri 26th 

Class 1,2 & 4 Home Learning Due 

In 

Fri 26th 10am 

Maths Challenge at Alcester 

Grammar School 

JULY 
Fri 3rd 

Sports Day and Strawberry Fair 

Wed 8th 7pm 

KS2 Musical Evening 

Thurs 9th 

TG Transition Day 

Tues 14th 

PTA Disco 

Thurs 16th 

Y6 Leavers BBQ 

Fri 17th 10.45am 

Leavers Service St Andrews 

Church 

END OF TERM 

SEPTEMBER 
Mon 7th  

AUTUMN TERM STARTS 

 

Class 4 will be sharing their 

learning in CELEBRATION    

ASSEMBLY on FRIDAY 26th 

June at 2.45pm. 

 

 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

Here Comes the Sun 

As the hot weather finally arrives we are gaining an increasing pile of 
unnamed sweatshirts and cardigans that have been separated from 
their owners. The lack of names makes it very difficult for us to return 
them to where they belong. This weekend please would you check your 
child’s clothing and ensure that names are clearly visible. 

It is also increasingly important that we make sure the children stay hydrated during 
the day. Please help us to do so by sending your child in with their water bottle every 
day. 

Sporting Stars 

On Wednesday, 10 of our Class 2 children took part in a KS1 multi-skills tournament 
at Alcester Academy. The tournament consisted of a range of jumping, throwing,  
running events in which the children competed as a team. We came a very          
commendable third overall and our children impressed both in terms of their          
determination and their sporting behaviour.  Our thanks to Mrs Hood for coaching the 
team and to all our families for their support. 

PTA Strawberry Fair 

Thank you for all the offers of help that have come in already for the Strawberry Fair, 
more volunteers would be very welcome especially for packing away at the end. 

Thursday 2nd July will be mufti day in exchange for a bottle to go on 
our ever-popular Tombola at the Strawberry Fair. As in previous 
years, we welcome donations of anything bottled. Although always 
welcome, this does not have to be exclusively alcoholic so please feel 
free to interpret the term ‘bottle’ however you wish!  

TG Musical Evening  

Mrs Staples-Grantham and many of our KS2 children are hard at work 
rehearsing for the Summer Musical Evening. Letters have gone out to 
all our KS2 families. If you would like tickets for the evening please    
return your request slips to school by next Thursday. 

Dinner Menu 

A reminder that dinner orders are due in by next Friday, 26th. 
 
Party Church Sunday 21st June 4.00pm St Laurence Bidford-on- Avon 
Come and join us for lots of fun this Sunday at Party Church exploring the story of 
Jonah and the ‘Whale’, there will be plenty of fishy themed crafts, games to play and 
food to eat. 
Revd Ruth 
Reminder 
Unfortunately we have a sickness bug affecting many 

families at the school. We’d like to      
remind you of the guidance to control 
infection in schools which states the   
recommended period to stay away from 
school is 48 hours from the last episode 
of diarrhoea or vomiting. Could we 

please ask all families to stick to this recommendation. 

NEWSLETTER  
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ISSUE - 9 

Star of The Week 

Alice James             Class 1 

Ethan Holt             Class 2  

Sophie Edgar-Hitchin      Class 3 

Fleur Griffiths              Class 4 


